DEIA Task Force Meeting Agenda 
Date: 2022-10-05
Minute Taker: Hannah Williams  
Meeting Location: Online Through Zoom
Present: Joe Lenkart, Zoe Revell, Elisabeth Paulus, Victor Jones, Erik Chapman, Jen Yu, DoMonique Arnold, Norris Purdy, JJ Pionke, George Gottschalk, Mary Laskowski 
Absent: Heather Murphy, 

Agenda Items


1. Announcements and Accolades
2. Team Updates 
· Assessment Team 
· The second survey will be launched on October 24th and closing on November 4th. It will be a repeat of the base survey administered two years and comparative data will be collected. 
· HR Processes, Training, & Programming Team
· The recommendations document has been posted to Teams for feedback/approval. A final draft will be posted likely this week before being sent to HR. 
· Communication Team 
· Campus is revising the policy on inline skates, roller skates, e-scooters, and self-balancing personal transportation devices. 
· The DEIA definitions video project is wrapping up. There is a student working on some additional editing. 
3. Patron Conduct Policy Draft – Discussion
· Mary asked the task force to look at the patron conduct policy from a DEIA related standpoint. Offered suggestions will go to AC for final revisions. 
· It was noted that the policy should be centered around our faculty/staff, users, and their well-being, as it is currently very focused on the collections. There is also a lack of discussion of accessibility in the current policy. 
· There needs to be more middle ground for consequences for patrons who break the Library conduct policy, as there are currently few options available. The consequences escalate rapidly to calling the police, with few middle ground options. 
· There does not to be set expectations in the policy for how users interact with staff and the collections. There needs to be more options for dealing with people who are having mental health related concerns. 
· The group brought up concerns about the trespass list that is circulated to the Library. It would be beneficial to have more information about the next steps that come from that list. There were also concerns raised about the impact of those lists
· Mary would like to see a summary of comments and a list of questions/concerns. Joe offered to compile the comments. 
4. Other items 
· George has been speaking with Stephanie Luke about a statement about potentially harmful materials and collections. As an organization we are dedicated to free access to materials while also recognizing that the content of some materials is not what we would endorse. 
· There has been a variety of different approaches to this issue, with some organizations including potential harmful content alerts in their collection management systems. This is a complicated issue that will require discussion with various stakeholders. 

